
 

 

 
Chief Street construction works  
As part of the Ovingham Level Crossing Removal Project, the Chief 
Street junction with Torrens Road is being upgraded. 

To upgrade the junction, the PTP Alliance needs to undertake 
pavement rehabilitation and line marking.  

What to expect during works 
Traffic changes 

To safely facilitate these works, the following traffic detours will be in place: 

• Access from Torrens Road to Chief Street will be closed, from 6am 
Saturday, 26 March until 5am Sunday, 27 March 2022 (weather permitting); 

• detours will be in place for motorists and cyclists via West Street and Fifth 
Street; and 

• temporary pedestrian detours will be in place around the works site and 
 pedestrians are advised to follow directional signage. Every effort will be 
 made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Please note that motorists will still be able to turn left from Chief Street onto 
Torrens Road.  

Access to local businesses and residences in the area will be maintained during 
these works. There is no change to public transport services.  

 

 

 

 



 

Work hours 

Pavement rehabilitation works will be undertaken between 6am and 6pm 
Saturday, 26 March 2022.  

Chief Street is planned to reopen  5am Sunday, 27 March 2022, weather 
permitting. 

Noise and vibration 

Asphalt machinery, tippers, compaction equipment, grinders and trucks will be 
used during these works. Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while 
these works are completed, however the work will be managed to minimise 
impacts to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

You may also notice some odor which is common when asphalting works are 
underway. 

Further information 
If you have any questions, please phone the PTP Alliance on 1300 613 533 or 
email ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au  
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